
Unfortunately my family has used Hospice services three times . Uncle Hugh was one of the first 

patients.  Two years later it was my Baby Sister Juanita and two years ago it was Mom .  

 

My favorite memory of Bobby's has to do with meeting Tim during my sister Juanita's stay.  On 

an evening when visiting my sister, she decided she wanted a nap, so I was laying back on a 

recliner contemplating what lay ahead and feeling pretty low.   

 

I had been there quite a while with the lights out so I guess no one realized I was still there.  Well 

just as Juanita woke up the door opened up and in danced Tim to give a us a laugh.  I will be ever 

grateful for the smiles and laughs Tim and the other staff brought us at such a dark time . On 

behalf of the McGill Family thank you for the kindness, dignity and respect you gave our family! 

 

HUGH MCGILL 

 


